
 

        TIMELY WARNING 
              CAMPUS ALERT 
                               7 November 2007 

This communication is prepared as part of the Timely Warning requirement of the 
Jeanne Clery Disclosure of Campus Security Policy and Crime Statistics Act of 1990. 
This federal law requires a general communication to the campus community of all 
crimes reported to campus and local police departments that may pose a threat to the 
campus community. Such reports shall be provided to students and employees in a 
manner that is timely and that may aid in the prevention of similar occurrences. 

 
On 5 November 2007 at 8:10 PM a resident student reported to the 
University Police that they received threatening instant messages. 
The person that sent the messages supposedly hacked into the 
student’s computer. The resident student does not know who sent 
the messages. It was thought to be a person playing a joke but 
during the investigation that has been ruled out. This incident is 
still under investigation. 
 
Since the original report, University Police has not received a 
second report of this activity. University Police suggest the 
Campus Community to take precautions. The precautions are not 
to holding conversations with unfamiliar massagers. If threatening 
messages are sent to, please call University immediately, keep 
your cellular phone with you, and print all messages. Please 
program your cellular phone with the University Police emergency 
number 717.872.3911. 
 
The purpose of this communication is to ask that any member of 
the campus community that may have any information about the 
massager to contact University Police at 872-3433. 
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